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Agriculture and Environment Committee

From: Paul Sayles 
Sent: Friday, 30 June 2017 4:49 PM
To: Agriculture and Environment Committee
Subject: Waste Reduction and Recycling Amendment Bill 2017

Dear Committee Secretary [Agriculture and Environment Committee], 
 
Please place a ban on the supply of lightweight plastic shopping bags in Queensland, 
 
as well as provide a statewide container refund scheme. 
 
This amendment to State legislation is paramount to providing a clean environment now, and for future 
generations. 
 
Thank you for your time. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Paul Sayles 
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